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he Portugal HARP with members between 12 
and 18 years old and children from the Sunday 
school between 6 and 11 years old gathered to 

hold a summer camp. 

With the help of many brothers and sisters who are 
always ready to offer their precious support, we 
created a wonderful family environment, make food 
and take care of our young members. Second 
generation brothers and sisters contributed their 
ideas to the program which helped so much to make 
this workshop a success.   

A total of 33 young people participated. We wanted 
to share and educate by example, trying to practice 

the words of our True Parents through HDK, at 
conferences, not forgetting to have fun on the beach 
by playing games to make deeper unity among us.   

At the end of the workshop it is good to hear that 
participants expressed their deep desire to have such 
a workshop again and to try to improve.  

By Sérgio Neto 

 

Link to photos: 
http://tinyurl.com/m8lzo6f 

 

 

T 


